
Grand Coulee PGP Crane Modernization 
 

The purpose of this project is to provide reliability for future power operations, routine maintenance 
activities, and support construction contracts. The project involves the replacement of two cranes 
and associated components of the power delivery and control systems. The current cranes have 
been in operation for over 60 years. The 70-ton gantry crane and the 60-ton overhead bridge crane 
will need a total replacement up to the power supply disconnect. It is imperative that all cranes be in 
excellent working order to help improve plant reliability routine maintenance activities, 
unscheduled or time critical repairs, and support construction contracts. 
 
 


